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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 9:50 AM


To: Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal


Subject: Question for Shasta storage management list


Sarah -- Katrina flagged that some new plots are on the way. Just to provide a place to capture this incoming


info with other incoming info, please add a question saying something like: "NMFS understands that there may


be corrections to Figure 5.6-10, 5.6-11, and 5.6-12 on pages 5-19 and 5-20 of the BA. Can Reclamation provide


those updated figures?" You can even pre-population the resolution as: "Reclamation will provide", since


Katrina has already committed to doing so!


Thanks!


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Harrison, Katrina <kharrison@usbr.gov>


Date: Thu, Feb 28, 2019 at 2:17 PM


Subject: Shasta Storage Plots


To: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <Barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Hi Barb -

Those colorful plots that you asked about - that have the inflow, outflow, and May 1 storage on them - at least


some of them have the Tier lines in slightly the wrong place. We are fixing them.


Thanks,


Katrina


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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